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Joyeux Carnaval!

February 3, 2022.

Dear Parents,

Winter Carnival is in the air at St. Joseph School! We will be celebrating Carnaval the

week of February 7-11. Throughout the week, the students will be involved in a variety

of activities while learning about the traditions surrounding the Quebec Winter Carnival,

and other Carnival celebrations around the world. Activities include LOTO (Bingo),

Carnival mask-making, participating in various theme days, and much more!

On Monday February 7th, students in grades 4-6 will participate in a virtual synchronized

French baking lesson with Chef à l’école. Students will have an opportunity to engage with

the chef, listen to a curriculum-based cultural story, participate in pre and post activities

with a take-home recipe included. On Friday February 11th, students in JK-gr.8 are

invited to come to our French café and enjoy a hot chocolate and nut-free cookie. Thank

you to Catholic School Council for their support in having Bonhomme visit our school!

Please note the theme days below. Students are asked to participate in the theme days

or  wear the school uniform.

Mon. Feb. 7 Tues. Feb. 8 Wed. Feb. 9 Thurs. Feb. 10 Fri. Feb. 11

Hat/Tuque Day

*Chef à l’école

workshop

Sports Day

*wear favourite

sports

shirt/colours

Carnival Mask

Day

Blue and White

Day

Pyjama Day

*French café

We look forward to seeing St. Joseph demonstrate  their Carnival Spirit next week!

Merci et Joyeux Carnaval!

Madame Turchiaro


